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TAPE 24, SIDE A

005    CHAIR McCOY:  Calls the meeting to order at 3:11 p.m. as a
subcommittee.

EXECUTIVE REAPPOINTMENTS, OREGON STATE BOARD OF NURSING

014  JUDY L. COLLIGAN,  RN: Gives background  for the executive
reappointment to the Oregon State Board of Nursing.

031  ROSARIO KAISER, RN: Gives background  for executive reappointment
to the Oregon State Board of Nursing.

050  KATHERINE R. SCHMIDT,  RN: Gives background  for executive
reappointment to the Oregon State Board of Nursing.

068  SEN. KERANS:  Asks reappointees  to give views  on SB  174, (tabled
from 3-10-93) in regard to the future of the Oregon State Board of
Nursing.

076  KATHERINE  SCHMIDT:  Responds  with  comments  on  the  umbrella
agency concept.

120    CHAIR MCCOY:  Asks wether the Board investigated the umbrella
concept.

123    KATHERINE SCHMIDT:  Yes -- gives examples.



135  CHAIR MCCOY: Is there  anyway you can construct  an umbrella
agency, and make it work?

139  JUDY L. COLLIGAN: We did  a survey of all of  the umbrella
agencies, and overall, most of them would report that they are
inefficient.

155  SEN.  KERANS: Asks  the favorite  of  two choices:  (1) status  quo
plus current services level; or (2) umbrella agency.

190  REAPPOINTEES: Unanimous  on the status  quo plus  current services
level option.

218  JUDY  L. COLLIGAN:  Explains the  administration of  the State
Board of Nursing, and voices her concerns about umbrella agencies.

230  KATHERINE R.  SCHMIDT: Expresses  that the  Board is  discouraged
by the umbrella concept.

264  SEN.  KERANS:  Comments on  the  Tabling  of SB  174,  and
privatization suggestions.

304  KATHERINE SCHMIDT:  Continues with  comments on  the administration
role of the Board of Nursing. Expressed hope that the legislature will
find

some middle ground with the concept of semi-independent agencies.

329    JUDY COLLIGAN:  Continues testimony on workload concerns.

360    CHAIR MCCOY:  Do you certify the CNA's.

362    KATHERINE SCHMIDT:  Yes.

364    CHAIR MCCOY:  Questions problems regarding CNA's.

366    JUDY COLLIGAN:  Responds.

390  SEN. KERANS:  Maybe the  answer is  the status  quo, but to provide
you with a current service budget that adequately responds to the needs
of

the Board in order  to discharge its  duties. The Board  might need to

look at  further  increasing the  educational  standard  for potential

licensees.

440  KATHERINE SCHMIDT:  We have  increased our  licensures and
certification fees over the years to try to deal with the increasing
volume.

454   MOTION:   SEN.   KERANS:   Moves  the   recommendation   to   the
Full Committee the REAPPOINTMENTS of JUDY L. COLLIGAN, ROSARIO KAISER,
AND KATHERINE  R.  SCHMIDT to  the  STATE BOARD  OF  NURSING for

confirmation.

458          CHAIR MCCOY:  It is so ordered.



TAPE 25, SIDE A

PUBLIC HEARING, SB 62

018    MIKE MERIWETHER, COMMITTEE ADMINISTRATOR:  Gives overview of SB
62. - submits conceptual amendments EXHIBIT A.

033  RUTH VANDEVER,  BOARD OF PHARMACY:  Submits and  summarizes
testimony on EXHIBIT B in SUPPORT of SB 62.

100  RUTH VANDEVER:  Continues reviewing  the proposed  amendments to SB
62, listed in EXHIBIT B.

205    RUTH VANDEVER:  Continues with testimony on EXHIBIT B.

335    RUTH VANDEVER:  Concludes testimony on EXHIBIT B.

338  SEN. KERANS:  Asks for  a complete  engrossed bill  before the
committee acts on it, and would also like to wait for the entire
committee to be

present in order to make a decision.

CHAIR McCOY ADJOURNS MEETING AT 4:11 PM
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